
 

 

Prof. Evangelos Liatsikos      Athens, 28/1/2025 
Urologist        Ref: 6249/LEE24-00136 
Chairman of the Board of Directors  
HELLENIC UROLOGICAL ASSOCIATION      
 
office1@huanet.gr  
 

Dear Prof Liatsikos,  
 

The Panhellenic Medical Association (PHMA) approves the CME-CPD event: “20TH WEEK OF GREEK 
UROLIGISTS IN TRAINING of H.U.A”, to be held in Athens, Greece on 12-15/2/2025, organised by the 
Hellenic Urological Association, and awards 30,5 ECMECs. 

 

The organising committee is kindly requested to send the PhMA Office the results of the speakers’ 

evaluation by the participants, together with the final program and the final number of participants, within 

2 months. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 
 

  
                           

 
 

Dr Athanasios A. Exadaktylos (MD, PhD)   Dimitris Gr. Varnavas (MD)  
Plastic Surgeon      Ophthalmologist  

President      Secretary General 
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